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Volunteer Corporate elects three board members 
 
08/23/11 
NASHVILLE - Volunteer Corporate Credit Union held its Annual Meeting on August 18th.  Elected to 
three year terms on the board of directors were Janice Jones, CEO, United Southeast FCU, Wade 
Stapleton, CEO, LifeWay CU and Todd Swims, CEO, Leaders CU. 
 
This year, Ken Swann, CEO, City of Memphis Credit Union will serve as Chairman of the Board.  Vice 
Chairman is Gary Land, CEO, Chattanooga Area Schools FCU.  John Jacoway, Executive Vice 
President/CFO, Southeast Financial CU was elected as treasurer and Karen Jordan, CEO, P&G 
Jackson Employees FCU as secretary. 
 
Other members serving on the board include, Mike Haggard, CEO, HealthNet Federal Credit Union and 
Bonnie Sensing, CEO, Nashville Firemen’s Credit Union. 
 
VolCorp is a not-for-profit financial cooperative that serves natural person credit unions nationally.  
Guided by a volunteer board of directors, VolCorp was organized for the express purpose of providing 
low-cost financial services and competitive investment and lending rates to our member/owners. 
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